
From: Teresa Moore   
Sent: 01 September 2022 06:37 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning permission objection 0007 
 
Dear Sirs  
 
There is not sufficient infrastructure to support any more new builds in this village. 
It already has too many houses and has spoilt the village. 
 
I object most strongly to this application. 
 
Application by Countryside for 130 homes off Henham Road, Elsenham (field opposite the crown).  
 Planning Inspectorate: section62a@pla reference number S62A/22/0007 and the site 
address: Land to the south of Henham Road, Elsenham, Essex. 
 
Regards 
 
Teresa Moore 

 




